
November 21, 2024 

 

Term 1 Reports and Parent-Teacher Interviews 

 

Hello BHS families, 

Term 1 reports will be accessible on Mozaïk as of tomorrow morning. Parent-Teacher 

Interviews take place next Thursday, Nov 28th via ZOOM between 4pm and 9pm. 

Appointments can be scheduled through your Mozaïk account as of tomorrow 9am (and 

will remain open for bookings until Nov 27th4pm) by following these steps; 

1. Login to Mozaïk 

2. Click on the "Resources" icon. 

3. Scroll down and select the "School Board" tab 

4. Click on the "Parent-Teacher Interviews" link 

5. Click on your child's picture 

6. Book your appointment by indicating your name and your child’s name in 

brackets 

Zoom links will be posted on our website closer to the day. 

Thank you for your ongoing collaboration, 

Elaine Fraser 

Principal 

 

https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/



